
 

  

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE FOR 

Request for Quotes 

 

The Taunton Housing Authority on behalf of the Avon Housing Authority is requesting 

quotes from qualified and experienced contractors to provide Floor Covering and Repair 

Services as needed at one housing development located in Avon. 

Quote packages may be obtained by emailing Lisa Costa at lcosta@tauntonhousing.com. It is 

the contractor’s responsibility to obtain copies of specifications and requirements. 

Quotes will be received by emailing Mike Medeiros at mmedeiros@tauntonhousing.com and 

Lisa Costa at lcosta@tauntonhousing.com until Thursday, November 9, 2023 at 11:30 a.m. at 

which time quotes will be electronically opened and results will be distributed to all bidders 

within 24 hours of opening. Any quotes received after the date and time indicated will not be 

accepted. 

 

The Authority reserves the right to reject any or all quotes in whole or part if it determines it to 

be in the best interest of the Authority to do so.  All contracts awarded are subject to approval by 

the Authority’s Board of Commissioners. 
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